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Minutes of a meeting of the Finance Committee held on Monday 11th October 2022 at 
6.30pm at Moorleat, Roborough Village. 

 
Present: Cllr Brian Hill, Cllr N Hopwood, Cllr C Spencer 
 
In attendance: Mrs Helen Broughton (Clerk) 
 
 
1. To receive apologies  

There were none. 
 
2. Declarations of pecuniary and other interests 

There were none. 
 
3. To undertake a review of the Council 2022/23 finances and make recommendations to 

Council, if necessary 
 
Projected expenditure to March 31st 2023 had been drafted by the Clerk and a spreadsheet 
circulated to the committee.  
 
Projections were considered and amended.   
 
A revised spreadsheet giving the Council’s expected financial position at 31st March 2023 
would be circulated to councillors with the agenda for the October Council meeting. 
 
The committee recommended that local contractors be used where possible. 
 

4. To consider the 2023/24 budget  
 
This would be considered at the next committee meeting.  
 
The meeting closed at 7.40pm 

 
 

 

 


